
[Your Clinic/Practice Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Phone Number]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

[Patient's Name]  

[Patient's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Patient's Name],  

Subject: Tuberculosis Diagnosis and Follow-Up Care  

We regret to inform you that the results of your recent tests indicate 

that you have been diagnosed with tuberculosis (TB). It is important to 

understand that TB is a treatable illness, and we are here to support you 

through your treatment process.  

Enclosed with this letter, you will find important information regarding 

your diagnosis, treatment options, and what to expect moving forward. We 

encourage you to review this material carefully and reach out if you have 

any questions or concerns.  

For your treatment, we recommend the following next steps:  

1. Schedule an appointment with our TB specialist.  

2. Start your medication regimen as prescribed.  

3. Follow up with us regularly to monitor your progress.  

Your health is our top priority, and we urge you to follow the treatment 

plan. Please do not hesitate to contact our office at [Phone Number] if 

you have any questions or if you experience any side effects from the 

medication.  

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We are committed 

to providing you with the best care possible.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Clinic/Practice Name]  

[Enclosures: TB Information Sheet, Appointment Information, Medication 

Guide] 


